Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services
Special Open Door Forum:
Social Security Number Removal Initiative (SSNRI) Impacts Upon Medicare Secondary Payer
(MSP) Stakeholders
Tuesday, January 17, 2017
3:00pm - 4:00pm Eastern Time
Conference Call Only (No WEBINAR)

CMS’s Office of Financial Management will host a Special Open Door Forum (ODF) to allow
various Medicare Secondary Payer (MSP) stakeholders (including responsible reporting entities
that report in accordance with Section 111 Medicare, Medicaid, SCHIP Extension Act of 2007,
Voluntary Data Sharing Agreement (VDSA) partners, attorneys, and others) to learn and ask
questions about the Agency’s approach to changing the Social Security Number-based Health
Insurance Claim Numbers in general and, more specifically, in the context of MSP reporting and
data exchange processes. The following impact areas will be covered in the MSP stakeholders
discussion:

e Section 111 and VDSA MSP and non-MSP submission and response files
e Section 111 Querying Processes

e Other Input and Response Files (SPAP, ADAP, and PAP files)

e Web Portals (MSPRP, CRCP, and WCMSAP)

e Qutbound Correspondence

Note: Presentation slides will be made available on the CMS COB&R web site following this
Special ODF.

We look forward to your participation.

Special Open Door Participation Instructions:
Participant Dial-In Number: 1-800-837-1935
Conference ID #: 35408277

Note: TTY Communications Relay Services are available for the Hearing Impaired. For TTY
services dial 7-1-1 or 1-800-855-2880. A Relay Communications Assistant will help.

A transcript and audio recording of this Special ODF will be posted to the Special Open Door
Forum website at http://www.cms.gov/OpenDoorForums/05_ODF_Special ODF.asp for
downloading.

For automatic emails of Open Door Forum schedule updates (E-Mailing list subscriptions) and
to view Frequently Asked Questions please visit our website at
http://www.cms.gov/OpenDoorForums/.



https://www.cms.gov/Outreach-and-Education/Outreach/OpenDoorForums/ODFSpecialODF.html
http://www.cms.gov/OpenDoorForums/

Thank you for your interest in CMS Open Door Forums.



